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Please review this document closely and as always, if you have any questions do not hesitate to contact the MHSA COR Department: COR@mhsa.ab.ca 

Auditor Recertification is required for ALL Auditors and/or Assessors in 2024
PIR mandates that MHSA provide refresher training every 3 years and 2024 is MHSA’s 3-year mark.  What this means is that any valid Auditor and/or Assessor that took training in previous years that wishes to remain a valid auditor must take the training.  Please also note that depending on where you are at in your Audit cycle you may be required to complete an audit for 2024, as the requirement to maintain auditor/assessor status is to complete 2 audits within the 3-year cycle.  For those who are unsure please feel free to contact the COR department and we can assist you.

Current Available Training Dates
We have arranged for a select number of dates for the Safety Auditor Recertification training, these dates can be found on our website calendar, they are as follows:
· January 31, 2024 – Virtual Class (Online)
· February 28, 2024 – Rocky View Facility
· March 7, 2024 – Edmonton Facility
· April 19, 2024 – Red Deer Facility
· June 12, 2024 - - Virtual Class (Online)
· July 15, 2024 – Rocky View Facility

Please ensure you register for one of the above noted training date.  You can register via the website or contact your regional Admin directly.
Rocky View – maggie@mhsa.ab.ca
Red Deer – karla@mhsa.ab.ca 
Edmonton – lenaya.larsen@mhsa.ab.ca 

The COR department would like to thank you for your prompt attention to this matter, and we look forward to seeing you on the training dates.
Regards, 
Crystal Wood & Susan Baines
MHSA – COR Department
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‘A SAFER WORKPLACE STARTS HERE




